
 
Lincolnshire-Prairie View School District 103 

 
Memo 
 
To: ​ Board of Education 
From: ​ Scott Warren 
Date: ​ September 25, 2025 
Re: ​ Approval of Amendment to Administrator Contract 
 

 
The amendment to the contract for the superintendent is presented for the Board’s consideration. I 
recommend the Board approve the amendment as presented. 


